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1. The proposed programme plan for the period 2020 and programme performance 

for 2018 of the Programme “Peaceful uses of outer space”, which is implemented by 

the Office for Outer Space Affairs, is contained in Section A of document A/74/6 

(Sect.6) entitled “Proposed programme budget for 2020”. The General Assembly’s 

subsidiary organ for planning, programming and coordination, the Committee for 

Programme and Coordination (CPC), is currently holding its 59th session (3 to  

28 June 2019) at the United Nations Headquarters in New York. The formal review 

of the proposed programme plan for Programme 5 is scheduled to take place on  

13 June 2019 and informal consultations will be held on Tuesday, 25 June.  

2. With a view to providing inputs from the Committee to the programme’s plan 

prior to the CPC concluding their review, Member States are invited to provide 

comments to Section A of the document A/74/6 (Sect.6). 

3. Consideration of the programme plan by the Committee will begin on 14 June 

2019. This document should be read together with document A/74/6 (Sect. 6), which 

has been circulated separately. 

 


